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Unipol Gruppo Finanziario presents  
its 2008 Social Report in Macerata 

 
followed by presentation of 'The Keys to Smiles' 

to the ‘COOSS Marche’ social cooperative’s ‘Porte aperte: 
una possibilità per la convivenza’ project  

 
5pm, Monday 29 June 2009 

Great Auditorium 
University of Macerata 

Piaggia dell’Università, 2 
 

 
On the occasion of the presentation of Unipol Gruppo Finanziario's 2008 Social 
Report a public debate has been organised in Macerata on Monday 29 June with 
UGF’s Commercial Deputy General Manager, Franco Ellena, the Dean of the 
Faculty of Economics, Antonella Paolini, Prof. Katia Giusepponi, lecturer in 
Programming and Control and the National Chair of consumers’ association 
ADOC, Carlo Pileri.  The meeting will be opened by Prof. Mauro Marconi, 
lecturer at the Faculty of Economics, Giorgio Meschini, Mayor of Macerata and 
Stefano Mastrovincenzo, Chair of Unipol’s Regional Council for Marche.  
 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario will present its strategies, initiatives and the results of 
its work in the field of Corporate Social Responsibility to its stakeholders and the 
entire community and at the same time will ask for suggestions for further 
improvements. 
 
This will be followed by the handing over of the Unipolis Foundation 'Keys to 
Smiles' grant to the project selected, the ‘COOSS Marche’ social cooperative’s 
‘Porte aperte: una possibilità per la convivenza’ (open doors: a way of 
living together) project, which encourages unaccompanied young foreigners to 
take advantage of their local community's sports, recreational and cultural 
services by getting them to use local amenities (swimming pools, cinemas, 
museums). 
 
Macerata, 26 June 2009 
 
We should be most grateful if you could publish this. 
 
 

www.unipolgf.it  
 
For further information: Vincenzo Gallo 335.6293232 


